
 
May 5, 2020  
 
Hi Kindergarten Friends! 
 

Tuggles and Suzy here! We are on the phone right now talking about how sad 
we are that this is our last letter to you. But we are also so happy that we were 
able to talk to you guys about being peacemakers for the last six weeks!  
 

In our letters we have talked about sharing, taking turns, being kind, and 
remembering that all of our feelings are okay to have. Just like when we were in 
your classroom! You helped teach us how to be peacemakers and now we have a 
challenge for you! Can you teach your family at home how to be peacemakers? You 
can teach them to ​Stop, Step Back, Breathe,​ ​and Think​ when they feel angry. 
You can also show them that peacemakers always try to be kind! And you can show 
them how you share and take turns! I am so happy that we were all being 
peacemakers at home!  
 
We love Elmo; here is a video of Elmo being kind! Do you think he was being a 
peacemaker? ​https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BNNcpAcF0GM 
 
All right friends, bye for now! We hope you have a fun filled 
summer!  
-Tuggles and Suzy 
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